
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
 
Title:  Contract Extension - Sludge Thickening Polymer 
 
From: Terry Houk – Public Services Director 

 Meeting Date: March 21, 2016 
    

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:  
Advertised By: 

May 24, 2012 
Winston-Salem, NC 

    

Attachments: 
 

Formal Bid Recommendation 
Attachment A – FB1241 Bid Tabulation 
 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Public Services Residuals Department budgets each year for the use of polymer in the centrifuge dewatering process 
for the Eastside and Westside Wastewater Treatment Plants. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The polymer is used to thicken the sludge at the plants to make the centrifuge more efficient at releasing the 
water from the solids.   
 
The bid was issued by the City of Winston-Salem in May 2012.  The City of High Point piggybacked on the 
bid.  The original contract was awarded August 20, 2012 for one year with the option to renew for four 
additional one year periods in the future should prices remain the same from Polydyne.  This will be the 4th 
renewal for the contract. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds for this project are in the following account: 621751-526103 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
Council is requested to approve an extension to the SNF/Polydyne contract in the amount of $300,000.00 for 
the purchase of sludge thickening polymer and authorize the appropriate city official to execute all necessary 
documents. 
 
 
 
 
 
 






